PUBLIC HEARING: Emery County is holding this public hearing pursuant to UCA
17-16-14(b) in order to receive public comment regarding a compensation increase for
an executive county officer. This public hearing will be held during a regularly scheduled
Emery County Commission Meeting on January 21, 2025 at 3:00pm.



